
 

 
 
 
 
 

For immediate release 
April 21, 2020 
 

SQUAMISH-LILLOOET REGIONAL DISTRICT (SLRD) HOSTS FIRST VIRTUAL 

BOARD MEETING IN RESPONSE TO COVID-19 

Public Invited to Watch Meeting Online 

Pemberton, BC – The Squamish-Lillooet Regional District (SLRD) will host its first 

virtual Board Meeting, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic and the need for physical 

distancing to contribute to slowing transmission of the virus. 

The SLRD Board Meeting will take place at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 22, 2020 

and is available for viewing through livestream on the SLRD website. The meeting link 

can be accessed from the Board Meetings link under “Quick Links” on the main page, or 

here: https://www.slrd.bc.ca/inside-slrd/meetings-agendas   

The meeting agenda is also available on this page.  

The SLRD Administration Building, located at 1350 Aster Street in Pemberton, B.C., has 

been closed to the public since end of day on March 18, 2020. Most employees have 

been working remotely since that time, while a reduced crew remains onsite to direct 

enquiries, coordinate equipment, process documents and invoices. 

The SLRD can be reached by calling 604-894-6371, or toll-free 1-800-298-7753. A staff 

directory including telephone numbers and emails is also available on the SLRD 

website: www.slrd.bc.ca/staffdirectory 

At this time, the Planning Department and the Building Department continue to receive 

and process land use applications, approvals and permits. However, the SLRD is able 

to accept documents via the following options only (courier is no longer an option): 

• Mail: PO Box 219, Pemberton BC V0N 2L0 

• Fax: (604) 894-6526 

• Email: planning@slrd.bc.ca 

At this time, building inspections and plumbing inspections continue to be carried out 

subject to new requirements that are in place in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

For more information, please see the Building and Planning section of the website or 

call (604) 894-6371. 

The SLRD continues to follow the most current advice and direction from the Provincial 

Health Officer and the Province of British Columbia to protect individuals and reduce 

transmission of the virus. The SLRD is committed to ensuring that services to the 

community remain in place, while taking the necessary measures to protect the health 

and safety of its employees and residents. 
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About the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District  
Located in southwestern BC, the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District (SLRD) is a local 
government federation consisting of four member municipalities (the District of Lillooet, 
the District of Squamish, the Village of Pemberton and the Resort Municipality of 
Whistler) and four unincorporated, rural electoral areas (A, B, C, and D). Headquartered 
in Pemberton, which is the approximate geographic centre of the region, the SLRD 
delivers a wide range of local, regional and sub-regional services to approximately 
42,665 residents (2016 Census). 
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